
GAMMA is the acronym of the project GAMe-based 

learning in MAthematics, which is a two-year Eras-

mus+ project that started on October 1, 2020. 

 

GAMMA working meeting  
 

A local project meeting organized by the GAMMA 

team from Osijek was held on June 30 and July 1, 

2021, in the premises of the Department of Mathe-

matics in Osijek. The GAMMA working meeting was 

attended by partners from Croatia, i.e. GAMMA team 

members from J. J. Strossmayer University of Osijek, 

the Department of Mathematics (MATHOS), El-

ektrotehnička i prometna škola Osijek, Srednja škola 

Markantuna de Dominisa Rab and the Education and 

Teacher Training Agency. This was the first project 

activity held live. During the meeting, participants 

had effective discussions about scenario templates, 

the Croatian topics for scenarios, the MATHOS chap-

ter of the handbook and educational games. A scenar-

io template was elaborated, which was sent to other 

partners for review and discussion. A less formal part 

of the meeting was held in Baranja, where the partici-

pants had the opportunity to get to know each other 

better over dinner. The evaluation of the meeting 

showed that the exchange of ideas in the live meeting 

was very important, and this was a very fruitful and 

successful meeting.  

 

Presentation of the project 
 

The project was presented in Croatia at the Interna-

tional Scientific Colloquium Mathematics and Chil-

dren on May 29, 2021. The presenter was Ljerka 

Jukić Matić, assistant professor in the Department of 

Mathematics, University of Osijek. 

Prof. Chronis Kynigos, the coordinator from the Na-

tional and Kapodistrian University of Athens, was a 

lecturer at the conference PME 44: Mathematics Ed-

ucation in the 4th Industrial Revolution held in Thai-

land. In his talk delivered on June 21, 2021, he pre-

sented the GAMMA project.  

 

Training activities on the project 
 

Due to the epidemiological situation, we decided to 

postpone physical mobility in Greece planned for 

September.  We hope that it will be possible to organ-
ize physical mobility later in the project.   
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Keep Our Project Progress on Track  

All information, news, activities, and, project outputs, when prepared, will be freely available on the pro-

ject website: http://www.project-gamma.eu. Follow us also on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/

GAMe-based-learning-in-MAthematics-GAMMA-104353051638 
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